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Summary

This report details one proposed amendment to the Health Scrutiny Committee’s Work 
Programme, since the Committee’s last meeting on 21 September 2022:

 How does the system cope with extreme heat? (NEL ICB): This item was due to be 
presented to the meeting scheduled for 14 November 2022; however, due to team 
resources needing to be diverted to current work relating to winter pressures, it is 
now proposed that this item be presented at the 1 February 2023 Committee.

The proposed changes can be found as ‘TBC’ on the appended Work Programme.

Recommendation(s)

The Health Scrutiny Committee is recommended to agree the amendments to the Work 
Programme, as set out in this report. 

Reason(s)

It is good practice to inform the Health Scrutiny Committee of any amendments to the 
Work Programme and to ask the Committee to agree these.
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